
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Letter of Condolence  
 

Dear Parents, 
 
It is with great sadness that I write this to you following the news of the passing of 
our beloved queen, Queen Elizabeth II.  
    
This is a sad time for our nation, our community, and indeed many people across 
the world. Queen Elizabeth II has been our constant in an ever-changing world. 
 

As a school, we will have great memories of our whole school Jubilee celebrations 
a few months ago which saw us come together as a community and celebrate her 
70 years on the throne.  In her 70 years as monarch, Queen Elizabeth II has 
inspired generations with her courageous effort and dedication to our 
country.  Her patronages and charities covered a wide range of issues, from 
opportunities for young people to the preservation of wildlife. 
 
Today, we came together again to fondly remember our Queen in our whole 
school assembly, looking at her extraordinary life and reflecting together during a 
minute’s silence. The children listened well and we looked at the wonderful 
qualities of our Queen, such as her dedication, loyalty, resilience and her sense of 
fun and how these qualities are an inspiration to our children and adults alike.   
 
From all of us at Rodbourne Cheney Primary, we would like to say a huge thank 
you to Queen Elizabeth II for all the wonderful years, guidance and devotion to a 
life of service.  She really did fulfil her aim of : 
 
‘I declare before you all that my whole life, whether it be long or short, shall be 
devoted to your service.’  
 
And for that we are truly grateful.  
  
May she rest in peace.  
 
Warm regards, 
Miss Davies  
and  
All of our Rodbourne Cheney Primary School staff team    
 


